NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME Monday 11 8:15 am **Communion Service** August Tuesday 12 August 8:15 am **Communion Service** Wednesday August 13 8:15 am Julia/Carl Eigelsbach, R.I.P. **Requested by Julie Scott Thursday** August 14 8:15 am For the Parish Friday 15 9:00 am **Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary** August 7:00 pm Saturday August 16 5:00 pm Mass **Sunday** August 17 8:30 am Mass 10:30 am Mass

Parish Stewardship - FY 2015

July 1, 2014 - June 30, 2015 Total Collection Budget - \$832,192

July	Actual		Budget		Variance	
	\$	53,229	\$	55,964	\$	(2,735)
YTD	\$	53,229	\$	55,964	\$	(2,735)

** Amounts include total collections from ALL Masses **

Comparison: July 2013 collections were \$57,077

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK in your prayers: Rose Buckingham, Bob Grohman, Sandy Counts, Jim Plorde, Ron Hjorth, Pat Fitzgerald, Andy Patella, Jamie Gibson, Capt. Earl Vanderwalker, Jayne Peralta-Forbes, Jane Johnston, Elizabeth Kost, Lorraine Samuelson, Brenda Kalberer, Gale Arena, Dom Finocchio, Collette & David Swan, Larry Donohue, Cecilia Izzo, and the children at Seattle Children's.

THE WEEK AHEAD

Monday - Friday

9:00 am - 4:00 pm - Second grade Sacramental Prep books - Pick up in the office

Monday

8:45 am - 10:00 pm - Adoration in the Chapel 7:00 pm - RCIA

Wednesday

5:30 pm - Rosary

Thursday

7:00 pm - Choir Practice

Friday

9:00 am - Feast of the Assumption Mass

7:00 pm - Feast of the Assumption Mass

Saturday

7:00 pm - Youth Movie Night <u>Saturday/Sunday</u> ASB Scrip Sales

Spending Time with the Lord

Eucharistic Adoration at St. Bridget's continues each Monday from 8:45 a.m. - 10:00 p.m. in the Chapel. Prayer materials are available to enrich your time with the Blessed Sacrament. Come by for a Holy Hour or a few minutes of prayer. Please contact Judy Curran 206-999-5399 for more information.

ST. BRIDGET'S PASTORAL COUNCIL 2014-2015

Fr. Stephen Okumu, Pres. Kerry Loveland, Janet Bester-Meredith, Tony Diaz, Mary Jo Gasparich, Blythe Hirst, Ann Shanahan, Anne Brown, Nikki Wagner, Mark Ludden, Ray McKinley.

What do we know about Mary? In fulfillment of the Virgin Mary's parents, Joachim and Anne's prayer promise, they dedicated Mary to the Lord's service. Mary went to live in the temple at the age of three. Joachim died shortly thereafter. Four feast days of the Church, which have been celebrated since the 2nd century in honor of the Blessed Mother, are: The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, August 15, the Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary, December 8th, the Nativity Mary, September 8th, and the Virgin Mary's Presentation in the temple, November 21st.

INITIATIVES IN FAITH FORMATION THROUGH PRAYER

The Parish Prayer Chain would love to pray for your intentions.

A volunteer ministry you too can join. Call Tyra or Arlene in the office.

Palisade's Retreat, Aug 11-13

The Challenge and Promise of Peace.

Presented by: Dr. Maryann Cusimano Love.

OFFERTORY GIFT PRESENTERS

The Liturgy Planning Committee members invite parishioners to take up the Offertory Gifts during the Masses. If you wish to take up the Gifts for a special occasion (birthday, anniversary, etc.) or special remembrance/in memory of...please contact Liz Houlihan (206) 523-9748 (liz@stbridgetchurch.org).



St. Bridget's Book of Prayer is in the alcove near the chapel. We encourage you to list your prayer intentions in the book. They will be remembered at all our Masses.



SAVE THE DATE!!

ELEPHANT STAMPEDE

5K run/walk for Namitembo September 14, 2014 - 1:00 pm at **Magnuson Park**

For more information or to volunteer call or email

Nicole Stapleton at 206 527-8849 / nicoleandleo@yahoo.com Hope to see you there!



St. Vincent de Paul Society

NEEDS, NEEDS, NEEDS!!! Thanks to all of you who are bringing food each weekend to Mass. Let's all remember to do it each weekend. In addition to food items, there are some other things you can bring that low-income families need: laundry detergent, toilet bowl cleaner, glass cleaner, and Simple Green cleaner; PERSONAL ITEMS: shampoo, conditioner, toothpaste, toothbrushes, bath soap, body lotion. These are all items that poor people also need - and which are expensive - so please consider donating some of these items, as well as food. THANK YOU from the men and women of our St. Vincent de Paul Society.

Registration is now open for the Cornerstone Catholic Conference

This event is being hosted by our state's four bishops to inspire and educate Catholics and others to continue working together to protect human life: the unborn, individuals who live in poverty or on the margins of society, and people at the end of

It will be held Friday evening, Oct. 24 and all day Saturday, Oct. 25 at the Tacoma Convention Center.

Visit <u>www.cornerstonecatholic.com</u> to register.



ASB Extended Care is Hiring

Assumption-St. Bridget Extended Care is currently looking for applicants to fill openings for the 2014-2015 school year. Hours are flexible and can include morning and/or afternoon hours up to five days a week. Morning shifts are 6:45 to 8:15am and afternoon shifts are typically 3:00 to 6:00 pm. Previous childcare experience is preferred.

If interested please contact Dylan Pouley at:(206) 524-7452 ext. 39 or dpouley@asbschool.org

Scrip ASB Scrip will be available one more weekend during the summer. Find us at St. Bridget's the weekend of August 16/17. Thank you for your support of the scrip program!



Please join us for the Rosary in the Chapel after daily Mass and on Wednesdays at 5:30 p.m. Prayer booklets available.

VISIT US ONLNE STBRIDGETCHURCH.ORG



Read Messages from Pope Francis, find program and staff information, register, get the daily Mass readings, or even sign up for Online Giving (Safe ~ Convenient ~ Flexible) & more!

Called to Protect for Parents/Families

THIS CLASS DOES NOT SATISFY ANY TRAINING REQUIEMENT FOR EMPLOYMENT OR VOLUNTEER SERVICE. This 1.5 hour optional training for parents. families and all interested in learning how to protect children. Participants will learn how to recognize signs of abuse, how to respond to suspected abuse and how to teach their children how to keep themselves safe. 08/18/2014 - 7:00 p.m.

Christ the King Catholic Church - Brannon House 405 N. 117th St. – Seattle, WA

YOUTH NEWS



- All Youth Grades 6-12-You are invited to attend the movie night on August 16th. this includes all incoming 6th graders. Please bring your favorite snack!
- Mission Trip Notes The mission trip to Yakima that our youth recently returned from was an amazing experience. We joined a group of 150 people from as far away as Boston, Mass. Our youth ministered to the at risk inner city kids who don't always have food to eat or a kind word. In the mornings and after our work day, we joined together in prayer, faith building, and music. We grew in faith and we shared that with the kids we ministered to. Our group showed so much grace, patience and love for the children. I am thankful to have been a part of something so beautiful.

IN MEMORY: PAUL ALIMOREN

Pomona resident Paul Alimoren, 18, is believed to have drowned on Saturday, July 26, 2014 after being swept by a rip current in Ocean Shores, Washington. Alimoren was in the state of Washington as part of a church group. COURTESY OF NEWS 4 SOCAL PAUL WAS ON HIS WAY HOME FROM THE SAME MISSION TRIP OUR YOUTH ATTENDED. PLEASE PRAY FOR HIM, HIS FAMILY AND HIS FAITH COMMUNITY IN CALIFORNIA.

Contact Kelly Orozco if you have any questions about the youth program. Call 206-523-8730 or youthassistant@stbridgetchurch.org